Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/28/2023 12:23:12 AM

First name: susan Last name: davies

Organization: Trails and Open Space Coalition

Title: Executive Director

Comments: The Trails and Open Space Coalition seeks to be the voice of active trail users in the Pikes Peek region. With weekly newsletters we keep our 4000+ subscribers informed about issues that affect their recreation opportunities and safety. Over the years target shooting in Pike National Forest has been a concern among hikers and cyclists. On their behalf, we request Alternative 2 as a way to improve safety for forest users and provide a space for target shooting enthusiasts. Random shooting where people are recreating is a recipe for injury or worse. We thank you for carefully considering this issue and offering a solution that if enforced, will potentially make our national forest safer for increasing numbers of users